


One hand sanitizer 
station is located across 
from our Patron 
Services desk, after you 
enter the library. 

Another one is located 
on your left as you walk 
through the doorway to 
the Reference area.

Chairs have been removed 
to discourage congregating 
and encourage quick visits.

There are still books in the 
Cafe area, including 
displays that you are 
welcome to take a look at 
and borrow.

Directional arrows and six-feet 
spacing markers have been 
placed on the foor around the 
library to assist with social 
distancing.



Our staff will be
handling all faxing 
and photocopying

of materials.

Computers have been spaced 
6 feet apart for your safety. 
Computers are available for 
30 minute sessions, with one 
30 minute extension possible 
if no one is waiting. Help on 
the computers will be limited 
as librarians will only help 
remotely from the Reference 
Desk. We will do everything 
we can to assist you as long 
as it does not jeopardize the 
safety of the staff.

Our quiet study area is 
closed along with our 
tutoring rooms and 

meeting rooms.


